
April 30, 2014

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Voluntary Cancellation of Certificate No. 8609 for Embarq Communications, Inc.
(Company Code TX866)  and Certificate No. 8749 for CenturyTel Fiber Company II, 
LLC (Company Code TX 986)

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

This letter is to request that the CLEC certificates described above be cancelled effective 
immediately. These cancellations are in conjunction with the consolidation of CenturyLink’s 
IXC and CLEC entities, as set forth in the Notice filed separately on this same day.

These entities will pay any 2014 regulatory assessment fees that are due in accordance 
with Commission rules.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Sandy Khazraee at (850) 847-0173.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan S. Masterton
Susan S. Masterton

cc: Sandy Khazraee

SUSAN S. MASTERTON
Senior Corporate Counsel
315 S. Calhoun St., Suite 500
Tallahassee, FL 32031
Tel: (850) 599-1560
Fax: (850) 224-0794
susan.masterton@centurylink.com
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